
From: Edward_Juba@Dell.com 

Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2009 8:26 AM 

To: Mary Clark 

Subject: Barricade and cone request for Stone Canyon block party 

 

Hello, 

My wife Susan Juba talked to you earlier this week about requesting barricades for a 
neighborhood block party in Stone Canyon.  We will be hosting this along with two sets of 
adjacent neighbors and several around the corner.  The event is Saturday, May 30 from ~4-
10pm.  As we have done several times in the past (sometimes for 4th of July though), we would 
like to block off Fern Bluff Avenue from house numbers 8200-8203 (which are the hosting 
homes).  Previously, the barricades and cones have been dropped in the far right side of our 
driveway (8203 Fern Bluff Ave) a day or two before the event, and that works fine.  That 
intersection of Fern Bluff Ave and Sea Ash has several alternate routes that others in the 
neighborhood can easily use, and detour no more than 100 yards out of their way.  We would 
only block the driveway of homes that are actually hosting. 

In the past, I think we've had something like four barricades (perhaps 6) and maybe a dozen 
cones. There are a lot of kids on our block we want to ensure their safety as we engulf the street, 
yards and driveways with a variety of food, fun, and activiites to celebrate the end of the school 
year. 

Let us know if you have any questions.  Thanks for your assistance.      - Ed & Susan Juba 

Susan Juba (home) 255-2818 

Ed Juba (work) 723-2966 

P.S.  Here is a map of the impacted area that was requested by your group for our 2007 
block party: 



 


